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Welcome, to the first edition of the STOPPIT-3
trial newsletter. In this edition we want to
welcome our first STOPPIT-3 trial sites ahead
of our official launch day. The response from
sites has been excellent so far and we would
like to thank you all for your support in the run
up to launching the trial.

We are excited to be launching STOPPIT-3
across a number of initial sites on 23rd June
2022. 

If you haven't already registered as a STOPPIT-3
site, there is still time! Please contact our trial
team on STOPPIT.trial@ed.ac.uk.

If you haven't submitted your feasibility
form yet but are still interested in
joining the study, please return your
form via stoppit.trial@ed.ac.uk 

If your site has a planned SIV date,
please ensure you complete the
mandatory training via the Thinkific link
shared with you over email
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If you haven't done so already, please take a
moment to follow our study page on Twitter
@Stoppit3Study to keep up to date with
exciting launch news and study developments
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